
 

 

Feedback: GPSSBC Special Chamber Meeting – KZN 
 

New organisational structure 

The Department of Human Settlement is using the old organisational structure that was approved in 

2008. As a result, it is no longer in line with its mandate and priorities as the strategy has changed. There 

is also a non-alignment of the strategy with the current structure resulting in poor service delivery.  

The employer has tabled the new organisational structure that was discussed with labour in the 

Departmental Task Team to be endorsed by the Chamber. 

 

Procedurally the employer was supposed to have brought a report to the Chamber from the Task Team, 

as well as the minutes bearing the signatures of the Task Team members, who were involved when this 

matter was discussed. The employer did not supply labour with these documents. As a result, the 

meeting was adjourned. The employer will make these documents available and a follow-up Special 

Chamber Meeting will be convened within seven days. 

 

For more information members can contact Mr Perfect Zulu on 082 805 7114  
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